From: John Day

To: North East Cambri AAP

Cc: Daniel Pullan; Rupert Masefield

Subject: NE Cambridge Area Action Plan Consultation
Date: 05 October 2020 17:32:15

Attachments: North East Cambridge Area Action Plan Consultation (Final).pdf

Hi there
Please find attached comments and observations regarding the above subject.

A member of your policy team has been notified by my colleague Dan Pullan, that RSPB will be submitting
its comment via email.

Thank you very much for your time and attention to our comments and please if you have any questions
you would like to ask then do not hesitate contact us at the above emails.

Kind regards
John

John Day (MCIEEM)
Urban Land Management Adviser

UK Headquarters The Lodge, Sandy, Bedfordshire SG19 2DL

We value our relationship with you, and would like to continue to email you for non-promotional reasons, however, if at
any time you decide you would prefer to no longer receive email communications from us, please email

(John Day), to let us know, and we will remove your contact details. For more information on your
privacy rights, please refer to our Privacy Policy available at www.rspb.org.uk/help/privacy-policy/.

rspb.org.uk

The RSPB is the country’s largest nature conservation charity, inspiring everyone to give nature a home. Together with
our partners, we protect threatened birds and wildlife so our towns, coast and countryside will teem with life once again.
We play a leading role in BirdLife International, a worldwide partnership of nature conservation organisations.

The Royal Society for the Protection of Birds (RSPB) is a registered charity: England and Wales no. 207076, Scotland
no. SC037654
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This email and any attachments may contain material that is confidential, subject to copyright and intended for the addressee only.
If you are not the named recipient you must not use, disclose, reproduce, copy or distribute the contents of this communication. If
you have received this in error, please contact the sender and then delete this email from your system. The Royal Society for the



Protection of Birds (RSPB) is a registered charity in England and Wales no. 207076 and in Scotland no. SC037654.

The RSPB is committed to maintaining your data privacy. We promise to keep your details safe and will never sell them on to third
parties. To find out more about how we use your information please read our online Privacy Policy.





